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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2016 7:05 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; Bill Stern; Carl Finger; David Lee 

(dlee.trustee@gmail.com); dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick 

(marc.samwick@verizon.net); Matthew Callaghan

Subject: FW: Library Renovation

FYI. JM 

 

From: Mayor  

Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2016 6:59 PM 

To: 'Lou Mancini' <lou@jdevents.com> 

Cc: Elizabeth Bermel <ebermel@wlsmail.org> 

Subject: RE: Library Renovation 

 

Dear Mr. Mancini – Thank you for your email. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

 

From: Lou Mancini [mailto:lou@jdevents.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2016 10:22 AM 

To: Mayor <mayor@scarsdale.com> 

Cc: Elizabeth Bermel <ebermel@wlsmail.org> 

Subject: Library Renovation 

 

Dear Mayor(Trustees): 

 

 

I have been meaning to write you about the Library Renovation. 

 

Yesterday I received a pamphlet in the mail explaining the proposed project. 

 

I am against  this project as presented. We do not need a $20M renovation project for the library. This is a grandiose 

vision that to be honest is not necessary or realistic.   

 

My family has used the library for many years since I was a kid and it is a great resource. We could say all the public 

building that have not been renovated in Scarsdale are outdated and dire need of renovations. 

 

I would support reasonable upgrades but not a $20M with increased space, temp relocation, business center, café, teen 

room etc. This is really an extravagant community center not a library.  

 

There are other capital expenses with a higher priority that need to be addressed in Scarsdale (Village/School) that 

taxpayers will be asked to fund including new elementary school ($50M+). 

 

“Keep The Park In Scarsdale” 
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Thanks, 

 

Lou Mancini 

40 Carman Rd 

Scarsdale NY 10583 

914 645 7728 m 


